
Orthopedic Board 
Certification Course  

Hosted by UCSF

Presented by the 

National Association 


of Orthopaedic Nurses

When: April 17th, 2024

Time: 0800 - 1630

Where: Via Zoom

This review course is intended for Registered 
Nurses who would like to obtain their 

Orthopaedic Board Certification. A presenter from 
the National Association of Orthopaedic Nurses 

will host an approximately eight-hour course. 
UCSF employees may use education hours to 
attend. Each nurse will receive 7.5 category A 
contact hours. Following the completion of the 

course, nurses will be better prepared to take the 
certification exam.

Contact Brianna Lowe for 
additional details and to be 
added to the class roster at 

brianna.lowe@ucsf.edu
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